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Spelling Champions & 
Attendance & Punctuality Awards 

This term’s Spelling Champions are: 
Reception: Leo Rush 
Year 1:  Harley Maund 
Year 2:  Alex Elvin 
Year 3:  Cain Smith 
Year 4:  Tia Hunter 
Year 5:  Lewis McAllister 
Year 6:  Willow Littler 
 
The winner of our “Punctuality Award” was 
Charlie Aitken, who won an Amazon Voucher. 
Gaea Miller was the winner of our “Attendance 
Award” and received a Kindle Fire. 
Well done everyone! 
 

100% Attendance 
The following children have achieved 100% 
attendance this academic year. Well done to: 
Reception   Year 3 
Sam Baird   Freyah Pye 
Charlie Boon   Jamie Rigby 
Conah Pye   Stephen Rigby 
Esme Taylor-Thomas  Year 4 
Kian Ward   Elise Ip 
Year 1     Jessica Ormandy 
Charlie Brew   Johnny Rigby 
Charlie Goulding  Year 5 
Oliver Eccleston   Fred Den-Katt 
Malek Salim   Holly Goulding 
Year 2    Jack Hamed 
Alice Davies   Evie Northcott 
Alex Elvin   Imogen Northcott 
Oliver Hodgson   Year 6 
Lily Lewin   Liberty Collier 
Finlay Merga   Gaea Miller 
James Scully   Amelia Morton 
Sophie Snelgrove 
Libby Ward 
 

Leavers’ Assembly 
Thanks to everyone who came and celebrated with us at 
the Leavers’ Assembly this morning. Like our Mother’s Day 
Assembly tears are always guaranteed!! 
The following pupils received awards:- 
 
Sports Person of the Year  Millie Pilkington 
Play leader Award   Paige Collins 
 
Elizabeth Thomas Science Award Zach Gardner 
Head Boy Trophy   Calum McGowan 
Head Girl Trophy   Ruth Charnock 
School Ethos and Values Award Amelia Morton 
Progress Cup    Liberty Collier 
Academic Achiever   Gaea Miller 
Rotary Young Achiever   Sam Charnock 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good luck to all the Y6s who leave Lowton J & I today to 
start the next part of their journey. Please keep in touch 
and let us know how you are going on and don’t forget to 
visit us. 

Pupil of the Summer Term 
Well done to our pupils who were awarded the Pupil of 
the Summer term award at our special assembly on 
Thursday morning: 
 
Reception: Ruby Pilkington   
Year 1:  Abigail Bellingham 
Year 2:  Ava Ramsdale 
Year 3:  Zara Percival  
Year 4:   Johnny Rigby  
Year 5:  Evie Northcott  
Year 6:   Olivia Wolstencroft  

Well done to you all.  
 

 
Head Boy and Head Girl 

Our Head Boy and Head Girl for next year will be Katelyn Patrick and George Hurst. We know they will be wonderful 

ambassadors for our school and excellent role models to all the children. CONGRATULATIONS. 



                
 

Headteacher – Mrs A J Davies  
Website address:- www.lowtonprimary.wigan.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 2nd September INSET Day – school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 3rd September School reopens to pupils at 8.45am 

Monday 16th September New reception start full-time 

Tuesday 24th September Tempest in school to take individual and sibling who attend school 

Friday 27th September Reception Play and Stay Session on Phonics 2.00-3.00pm 

Monday 14th - Friday 18th October Poetry Week 

Monday 14th October Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 15th October Parents’ Evening 

At Lowton J & I we aim for all children to have 96% attendance or over.  
The school’s overall attendances for each year group are: 

Year Group Last Week 
Yearly Attendance 

to Date 

Reception 97.33% 96.81% 

Year 1 94.33% 96.29% 

Year 2 98.33% 96.84% 

Year 3 99.35% 96.39% 

Year 4 98.18% 95.76% 

Year 5 98.39% 96.46% 

Year 6 92.90% 96.02% 

 

Dates for your diary 

Pupil of the Year 
Thank you to everyone who attended our 
Awards ceremony on Thursday morning – 
sorry it was so very hot in the hall. The 
following children won our Pupil of the Year 
awards: 
Reception: Georgie Gotheridge  
Year 1:  Oliver Eccleston 
Year 2:  Matthew Gregory 
Year 3:  Megan Wilkinson 
Year 4:  Dani Kay 
Year 5:  Jorja Percival 
Year 6:  Ava Eronini  
Well done everyone, we are very proud of 
you all. 
 

 


